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October 28th, 2024 
 

The Newberry County Registration and Elections Board held its regular November monthly 
board meeting Monday, October 28, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. at the election office at the request of the 
election office staff.  Chairman Tony White called the meeting to order.  The invocation was 
given by John Glasgow. 
 
Board members present were Chairman Tony White, Brenda Fulmer, John Glasgow, Doretha 
Simpson and Martha Waller.   Also present were Director Sheli Madray and Area Representative 
Tiffany Smith.  Board member Sam Price was absent.  Board member Henry Summer was 
absent but excused. 
 
A quorum was established with 5 board members present. 
 
John Glasgow made the motion to approve the agenda.  Brenda Fulmer seconded.  The motion 
was approved. 
 
Doretha Simpson made the motion to approve the minutes of the October 7, 2024, board 
meeting. John Glasgow seconded.  The motion was approved. 
 
Under old business, Director Madray stated that poll worker training has been completed through 
2 in-person clerk training sessions and 4 in-person poll worker training sessions.  Those unable 
to attend an in-person class have completed an on-line class available through the State Election 
Commission.  



 
Early voting which began Monday, October 21, 2024, has seen over 5,200 voters cast their ballot 
as of noon Monday, October 28, 2024, in Newberry County.  Early voting continues through 
Saturday, November 2, 2024, at 6:00 pm. 
 
Under new business, the election office will begin removing the absentee ballots mailing secrecy 
envelopes on Monday, November 4, 2024, at 10:00 am.  Over 600 absentee ballots have been 
received from Newberry County voters as of Monday, October 28, 2024.  
 
Election equipment will be delivered to the various polling precinct locations on Sunday, 
November 3, 2024, and Monday, November 4, 2024, and will be picked back up on Wednesday, 
November 6, 2024.  Polling precinct clerks will pick up their materials on Monday, November 4, 
2024, at the election office.  Election day is Tuesday, November 5, 2024, with all precincts open 
from 7:00 am until 7:00 pm and fully staffed.  Hand count audits will be conducted on 
Wednesday, November 6. 2024 at 9:00 am with election canvass and certification on Thursday, 
November 7, 2024, at 10:00 am. 
 
There being no further business, Martha Waller made the motion to adjourn.  Doretha Simpson 
seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 1:40 pm.  The next scheduled board meeting is Monday, 
December 9, 2024, at 1:00 pm.  
 
 
 


